
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Treasure	or	Fake?		
We	continue	to	stay	behind	the	collectors!	

	
	

The	Board	of	the	A.I.E.P.,	
the	worldwide	Philatelic	Experts	Association,	

	
wishes	to	all	Members		
and	all	Philatelists	

	
a	Merry	Christmas	and	a	Happy	New	Year	2020	

	
	
	

Thomas	Mathà	 	 Igor	Rodin	
																			President	 	 								Hon.	Secretary	

	
		
	
	 	
	


